Info

From: OSCAR President oscar.org.au>

Sent: Friday, 3 December 2021 2:47 PM

To: Greg Smith

Subject: Fwd: SCC Reply: Response to Warren Bunker email re MT communication

Attachments: Response to WB re MT and JC.pdf

Subject:SCC Reply: Response to Warren Bunker email re MT communication

Date:03-12-2021 14:36

From: Warren Bunker < warren.bunker@sunshinecoast.gld.gov.au>

To:OSCAR President < president@oscar.org.au >

Copy:Internet Mailbox Sunshine Coast Regional Council <scrcmail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>

Dear Melva

Thank you for your attached correspondence, it is acknowledged.

I encourage you to please continue to provide any correspondence regarding the Sunshine Coast Mass Transit Project via the sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au mailbox, until such time as we re-establish the communication channels for Mass Transit as it moves to the next stage of the detailed business case.

Regards,

Warren

Warren Bunker | Group Executive

Liveability and Natural Assets Group | Sunshine Coast Council

Phone 07 5420 8826

Email warren.bunker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au

Website www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au

Mail Locked Bag 72, Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560

A Please consider the environment before printing this email.